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The JSE is investigating the causes of the operational settlement issues experienced in its cash equities market on 26 
and 27 September 2017.  The JSE is aware of the fact that market participants (JSE Equity Market Members, Non-
Controlled Clients and CSDPs) may have suffered losses as a result of these operational issues.   
 
The JSE requests market participants to provide the JSE with details of any losses that were caused by the operational 
settlement issues experienced on the 26

th
 and 27

th
 of September 2017 for consideration.   Please submit these claims 

to SettlementAuthority@jse.co.za and copy aliciag@jse.co.za.     
  
The JSE also requests market participants that may have received funds in error as a result of these operational issues 
to contact us.   
  
We have completed all cash reconciliations reported to us.  Please advise if you have not yet reported a cash 
reconciliation issue which requires our attention. 

 

Should you have any queries or comments regarding this notice, please contact SettlementAuthority@jse.co.za   

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars 
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